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Until further notice, the Department of Agriculture (the department) is unable to certify consignments 
of seafood for export to Brazil. 
 
Trade has been suspended following changes to Brazilian importing requirements. The department is 
attempting to re-establish market access as soon as possible. 
 
The Manual of Importing Country Requirements (MICoR) has been updated to include this 
information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The information provided above is current at the time of writing and is intended for use as guidance 

only and should not be taken as definitive or exhaustive.  The Commonwealth endeavours to keep 

information current and accurate, however, it may be subject to change without notice.  Exporters 

are encouraged to verify these details with their importers prior to undertaking production/exports.  

The Commonwealth will not accept liability for any loss resulting from reliance on information 

contained in this notice. 

 
 
 

MARKET ACCESS ADVICE 
 

Reference Number: MAA2014-17 
Date of Issue: 17 October 2014 

Date of Effect: Immediate 

 
Brazil: Suspension of seafood exports 

 

Attention Industries Seafood 
 

Department 
of 
Agriculture 

Central and Regional Offices 

Affected Markets Brazil 

Further Information Name: 
Email: 
Phone: 

Robert Atkinson 
rob.atkinson@agriculture.gov.au 
02 6272 2351 

Name: 
Email: 
Phone: 

Lynda Hayden 
lynda.hayden@agriculture.gov.au 
02 6272 5910 

OR      Please contact exports@agriculture.gov.au if you have any queries.                               
 

http://www.daff.gov.au/micor/Pages/Welcome.aspx
mailto:exports@agriculture.gov.au

